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CALENDAR OF‘ EVENTS continued

Saturday \ SANTA CLARA ESTLJARY-MQGRATH PARK. 2 miles walking
Sept. 9 171eet’at the Museum of 1\Tatural History at 7:30 AM or at Seward off ramp

Standard Oil station at 8:15 AM. Take lunch.
V Here we should see an excellent assortment, including hordes of shore
' birds, Terns, Gulls, Jaegers, ‘wfhite-faced Ibis, Kites and Phalaropes.

Suggested driver donation $1.00.
* ' Leader: Nelson Metcalf

Friday ‘ REGULAR MEETING: 8:00 P.k»i; Fleischmaxm Auditorium, Museum of Natural
Sept. 22 ' History. Program to be announced with the September El Tecelete» -. »

bulletin. _, . . ,, . .
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FROM THE VICE-PRESIDENT

In the absence of our President Jim hills, who is vacationing in England and

Ireland and from whom a message is forthcoming in the next (September) bulletin,
rrv thanks to those who made our annual picnic such a success. Over 100 members

participated in socializing, birding, and feasting at Tore Carwon Park.

Your new Board of Directors will need your cooperation. Come to the meeting
and volunteer your talent and services.

Already our new outing chairmen have planned summer field trips and we are
looking forward to a full year's schedule of good birding.

. - Tomi Sollen
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FIELD TRIPS - SUMMER 1272 A

A salute to all of you birders who seek the relaxation a_nd.enjoyment of this
fine hobby. Joy Parkinson joins me in an eernest_desir_e tcput an interesting
program together ‘forfthe coming year. lie fg_i_l_l_; Need Help. we have many talent-
ed birders who seldom go on trips or volunteer to lead. Our eigh_t>_hundred members

need an active program whichfin tiurn requires leadership. We will contact at” least
thirty people," hoping to put it all together for the coming year. As a starter we

offer a new program of tield‘ trips through the summer. Please arrange your own

rides but as a last resort call me, Leslie Cook at 963-h501 evenings’ for help.

W Leslie Cook

FIELD TRIP REPORTS

REFUGIO CANYON ROAD SOUTH OF SAN'J.‘A INEZ; April 23, 1972.

The lower Refugio Canyon wasfoundxto be an excellent birding area, with 67
species seen.» The best find was the SPOTTED. OWL at Nojoqui Falls. 29 birders
shared this rare privilege. . ~ Y ‘

' ' ' Jan Hamber

SPRINGBOAT TRIP: '-

On May 20 eighteen people took the Hurricane to Santa Cruz Island. The day was
cold, but visibility was good, and many Pigeon Guillemots and Xa.ntus' Murrelets were
seen. There were also many flocks of Shearwaters, including one huge flock of
Sooty Shearwaters that took over thirty minutes to pass the boat.

Bob Prickett


